
Dear Third Grade Families,
Welcome back! I’m so excited to begin a wonderful school year together. Third grade is a
truly special time; it’s a year marked by growth, discovery, and significant progress. Your

children will become stronger readers, more confident writers, curious scientists, and
problem-solving mathematicians. Most importantly, they’ll continue building kindness,

friendships, and confidence in themselves.

This year, we’ll explore new ideas, ask big questions, and celebrate both the little victories
and the big accomplishments. My goal is to create a classroom environment where every child

feels safe, valued, and inspired to do their very best. This is my first official year of being a
teacher, and teaching your children for my first year is a blessing. To help ensure a successful

school year, please make sure your child comes to class prepared each day.

I truly believe that learning is a team effort, and I am so grateful to partner with you. Your
support, encouragement, and communication help make our classroom thrive. Please know

I am always available if you’d like to connect.

Let’s get ready for a year filled with laughter, curiosity, and amazing memories. I can’t wait
to see the incredible things our third graders will accomplish! 

Here’s to a fantastic year ahead! ✨

With excitement, 
Ms. Thomson


